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Dear Group Leader and Travelers,  

 

We hope that you and your family are doing well and that you are all staying healthy. We are contacting you 

regarding your upcoming tour in 2022 which is impacted due to the ongoing pandemic.  

 

The country or countries on your tour itinerary are still compromised in terms of restrictions in order to run a tour in 

a pre-pandemic fashion. One or more components of your tour will require a proof of vaccination. Since the 

beginning of the pandemic, Lingo Tours Inc took the position that it should be each traveler’s free choice whether 

or not to vaccinate. However, the international and European domestic travel regulations are increasingly requiring 

a green pass and/or proof of vaccination. In many countries, it is required to demonstrate such proof for entrance 

at museums, restaurants, and public areas. The latest development in fall 2021 is that some suppliers have now 

made it clear that they will only allow travelers with proof of vaccination. All tours with internal flights, Greek 

cruises, and cross boarder travel such as speed trains, are particularly affected and will not be able to be carried 

out unless proof of vaccination can be demonstrated.  

 

Regretfully, your tour is affected as well, and moreover, we are not able to plan, book, and ensure quality for tours 

when domestic restrictions are changing unpredictably. For this reason, your tour will require travelers to 

demonstrate proof of vaccination in order to travel on this tour. 

 

All travelers who are not vaccinated and do not intend to be vaccinated will be able to either cancel their place on 

tour and have a refund minus the current non-refundable amount, or move their place on tour to a new tour and 

bring all their funds to the next tour, minus a $75 administration fee. Alternatively, the last option is to keep your 

funds as credit with Lingo Tours for a future tour, again, minus a $75 administration fee. 

 

We hope, of course, that you will stay on tour as planned. If you are NOT STAYING on tour, please inform us on  

clientservice@lingo-tours.com 

 

Please make sure to indicate: 

- Traveler Name 

- Tour Code 

- If you are canceling your place on tour and requesting a refund. 

- If you wish to enroll on a new tour, and if so, which tour? 

- If you wish to keep your funds as credit for a future tour. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience. We are looking forward to exploring the world with you again in 
the future. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Johan Scherstén 
Lingo Tours Inc  
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